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Pupil Achievements 

Stars of the Week 

Class R: Oscar—for great Phonics work writing CVC words 

Class 1: Jude—for working hard in everything he does 

Class 2: Mohamed—for always demonstrating our school values 

Class 3: Zoe—for always giving 100% and asking pertinent questions 

Class 4: Vincent—for superb determination in all subjects 

Class 5: Jake—for impressive contributions in lessons and progress with maths 

Class 6: Mia-Rose—for being such a super learner, particularly in maths 

Friday 12th November 2021 

Planned Building Improvements at our School! 

It looks like the roof works will start on Monday 22nd November, rather than this  

coming Monday—more details will follow soon. 

Remembrance Ribbons 

If anyone from our community would like to join our mark of respect this                 

Remembrance by adding a ribbon to our Remembrance Ribbons on our fence along 

Hillside, they would be very welcome. 

We have asked the children, when they add a ribbon, that they think about those who 

have served and do currently serve our country.  

Children in Need—Friday 19th November  

Next Friday, is Children in Need. Children will be able to dress in non-uniform for the 

donation of £1. There is also an optional colouring competition that children can  

complete at home; entries cost £1. Payments for both donations can be made online 

vis our ParentMail service. Thank you for your support. 

FOHPS News 

Kieran Gray is the new chair of FOHPS after being unanimously being voted in          

following his nomination.  

The new FOHPS Committee met this week, mainly to plan for the Christmas Fayre! 

With this in mind….save the date: Friday 3rd December, 4:30pm! To collect items for 

the Christmas Fayre, children are invited to wear non-uniform (mufti) on Friday 26th 

November for a donation. Please refer to FOHPS letter for full details. 


